
 

 

 

 

 
SAN JOSE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TRAINING BULLETIN 

    

TO: ALL DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL FROM: Anthony Mata 

Chief of Police 

    

SUBJECT: REVISED INCIDENT CARDS DATE: September 15, 2022 

    

   
Bulletin #2022-030 

 

SJPD Incident Cards (form 200-45A and form 200-45V) have been revised to include the following 

information:  

 

• Removal of 3-1-1 for non-emergency calls 

• Updated phone numbers for non-emergency calls  

• Updated phone number for the Property Warehouse 

• Updated notice to victims of violent crime 

• Addition of www.p3tips.com 

• Addition of a QR code to be used for surveys or a direct link to SJPD.org 

 

Effective immediately, all Department members should begin using the revised Incident Card 200-

45A (English/Spanish) on all incidents involving English or Spanish proficient persons and Incident 

Card 200-45V (English/Vietnamese) on all incidents involving English or Vietnamese proficient 

persons.   

 

Department members providing an Incident Card to persons speaking any other primary language 

should abide by the Department’s Language Access Plan for any necessary translation services.   

 

All Department members should discard any previous versions of the SJPD Incident Cards.  The 

revised cards are available at Central Supply. 

 

 

 

         
        Anthony Mata 

        Chief of Police 
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Attachment 1: SJPD Incident Card (form 200-45A) 

Attachment 2: SJPD Incident Card (form 200-45V) 
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Attachment 1: SJPD Incident Card (200-45A) 
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Attachment 2: SJPD Incident Card (200-45V) 

 

 


